
18-09 Changes in MLREMS Preceptor Credentialing 

To: All EMS Agencies and Providers 

From: Jeremy T. Cushman, MD, MS, EMT-P, FACEP, FAEMS 
Regional Medical Director

Date:   November 5, 2018 

At the request of the MLREMS Training Committee and Monroe Community College, the 
Division of Prehospital Medicine recently updated the regional preceptor training. The new 
format incorporates an on-line module available to all providers in the Cypherworx LMS as a 
prerequisite to a more concise workshop session based on the previous classroom course. Both 
components are required to complete the MLREMS credentialing process. 

Moving forward, the live workshops will be offered by the Division of Prehospital Medicine in 
March and again in September of each year. The number of individual classes offered will be 
based on the number of providers who have completed the on-line module in the previous 6 
month period of time. There will be no less than one class offered each spring and fall. This 
predictability should allow agencies and those interested in becoming preceptors a more reliable 
means of planning. 

The requirements for both ALS and BLS preceptors remain unchanged. Those requirements are 
outlined in their respective policies. The complete policies for both the ALS and BLS Preceptor 
Policies can be located on the MLREMS website, or by following these links: 

ALS Preceptor Policy 

BLS Preceptor Policy 

With any questions, please do not hesitate to contact this office.  

web www.mlrems.org 
phone (585) 463-2900 

fax (585) 473-3516 
 

office 
44 Celebration Drive, Suite 2100 

Rochester, NY 14620 

mailing 
601 Elmwood Avenue, Box 655 

Rochester, NY 14642 

https://mlrems.org/GetFile.aspx?fileID=9696
https://mlrems.org/GetFile.aspx?fileID=9695



